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The annual Metro Atlanta Winnies Christmas party was held Saturday, December 22nd at the home of Dan and 

Margie Rankin.  Twenty-two members and one guest were present for an afternoon and evening of fun and good 

fellowship.  Guests began arriving around 3:30 bearing gifts and pot luck dishes for the evening meal.  Ham and 

turkey was served along with all the delicious side dishes.  “Beerdeer” alias Fred Tomsett) was seen handing out 

presents from his large bag of goodies.  As the evening wore on, we all sang Christmas carols under the direction of 

music leader John Cowan followed by the gift exchange.  Be sure to visit the Metro website to see the great pictures of 

the party. 

 

In further news, upcoming events for 2008 include the Georgia State Meeting which is scheduled for January 17th 

through January 20th.  Check the website for details.  Then in February, Fred and Linda Tomsett are the host couple for 

a weekend in Cherokee, North Carolina.  Details were sent out and please contact Fred and Linda after your 

reservations have been made.  In March, Roy and Sarah Sowers are planning the outing and will have the details soon.  

April takes us to Perry, Georgia, for the Georgia State Rally.  Be sure to bring your flowered shirts for the Hawaiian 

Luau. 

 

Please keep those folks in need in your prayers and thoughts.  As we move into 2008, I look forward and hope to see 

our Metro Atlanta Winnies members at outings, rallies and meetings.  Wishing you all a Happy New Year. 

 

Dan Rankin, President 
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